
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 18 August 2005 

5. RICCARTON/WIGRAM TRANSPORT AND ROADING COMMITTEE 
 REPORT OF 1 JULY 2005 MEETING 
 
 The Board received the report of the Riccarton/Wigram Transport and Roading Committee meeting 

held on Friday 1 July 2005. 
 
 The Board resolved to: 
 
 (a) Request staff to provide a progress report (to the next meeting of the Committee) on the 

consultant’s findings on the Brynley Street/Oakhampton Street intersections, prior to a public 
consultation meeting being held; 

 
 (b) Request staff to report on options for safety treatment works at the Sabys Road/O’Halloran Drive 

intersection and that the report also identify any safety weaknesses at the O’Halloran Drive/Muir 
Avenue intersection; 

 
 (c) Continue to support an off-road cycle route from Templeton to the City, where possible utilising 

the existing rail corridor. 
 
 


